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Statement of the Santa Clara County Democratic Party 
 on the Election of Joe Biden 

Americans have spoken.  Voting in historic numbers, they have by an 

overwhelming margin chosen Joe Biden as their next president - a candidate 

who will bring experience, empathy, and respect to the immensely powerful and 

important office of President of the United States. 

And they have chosen California’s own Senator Kamala Harris as their 

vice president.  Senator Harris embodies so much of what makes California 

great.  We are proud to elect America’s first female, first Black, and first South 

Asian Vice President, and to share with the country and the world who she is 

and what she represents and everything she has such extraordinary ability to 

do. 

This victory belongs not just to Joe Biden and Kamala Harris, but to 

everyone who knocked on doors, made phone calls, wrote postcards, and 

contributed their hard-earned money because they believed in restoring 

decency, moral leadership, and justice for all Americans.  Together we celebrate 

this victory, and together we will work towards realizing President-elect Biden's 

vision for a better future for all Americans.  

 


